
 

If you can't get enough of James Cameron's Titanic movie or need a fix before the upcoming 3D release, download a 720p copy
of the movie. This is not an HD copy but it's still better than VHS quality, especially if your only options are to watch on TV
with poor reception or online which can present other problems. You'll have plenty of time to save up for the blu-ray release in
November 2012! Enjoy this nostalgic film that has become one of Hollywood's most beloved movies." - Ms. X. R. Titanic is a
1997 historical romance-disaster film directed, written, co-produced and co-edited by James Cameron. A fictionalized account
of the sinking of the RMS Titanic, it stars Leonardo DiCaprio and Kate Winslet as members of different social classes who fall
in love aboard the ship during its ill-fated maiden voyage. The film was originally released on December 19th 1997 by 20th
Century Fox, and has since become a cultural phenomenon, grossing over $1.84 billion at the box office worldwide. Nominated
for 14 Academy Awards, it tied All About Eve (1950) for the most Oscar nominations with 11, winning 11 including Best
Picture and Best Director for Cameron. A 3D version of Titanic, released on April 4th 2012, was also nominated for an Oscar.
On its release in the United States, the film broke box office records and became the highest-grossing film of all time, a title it
held for 12 years until Cameron's film Avatar (2009) surpassed it in 2010. It remains the highest grossing 2D film ever. As of
November 2012, "Titanic" is the third most watched movie in cinema history with over 2.19 billion tickets sold worldwide, only
behind "Avatar" (2.782 billion) and "The Avengers" (2.31 billion). The film has become a cultural icon, arguably the most
famous shipwreck in history, and has been parodied in numerous popular culture media. The film was also groundbreaking for
its use of special effects, especially in the "king of the world" scene. It earned its place in the National Film Registry in 2011,
being deemed "culturally, historically or aesthetically significant" by the Library of Congress, and will be preserved for all time.
The movie begins with a depiction of pre-Cretaceous Earth following a path similar to that depicted by James Hutton during his
1785 field work at Siccar Point when he first described his theory of an infinitely repeating cycle of erosion and sedimentation
under cold conditions. The film then moves to 18 April 1912, with the RMS Titanic leaving Southampton on its maiden voyage
to New York City. The ship is depicted as being a modern vessel. Following the voyage, the ship collides with an iceberg and
begins to sink. Jack Dawson, a penniless artist, boards the "unsinkable" RMS Titanic at Southampton as a first class passenger.
He falls in love with Rose DeWitt Bukater, a virtually aristocratic young woman trapped in an unhappy marriage to wealthy
socialite Cal Hockley.
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